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We would like to appologize right now for any issues with the Michigan Bride website over the next 2 months. Our site is
now a couple of years old and it is time to do some upgrades. It is our sincere hope that the changes will not negatively
impact your experience as you plan your Michigan wedding.






While we make the changes we are still open to your suggestions. We have a fairly basic goal:" Provide the most
comprehensive directory of wedding/bridal related businesses to assist brides in planning their Michigan wedding". There
are several other websites out there that provide different web tools for wedding planning, and we will offer some as the
site develops, but we do not want that to distract us from our goal.






If you are a wedding related business, or know of one, please encourage them to get their free listing. The more
complete the directory, the easier it will be for brides to have a one stop source in finding services to make that day as
special as possible.
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